PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF FLORISSANT

Public Comment Period for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
Consolidated Annual Performance and
Evaluation Report (CAPER) for FY 2021

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a 15-day comment period

regarding Florissant’s Fiscal Year 2021 Consolidated Annual Performance and
Evaluation Report (CAPER) will end at 5 p.m. on Friday, February 25, 2022. The

plan is available for review on the City’s web site at www.florissantmo.com on the

Community Development page and at the Florissant Government Building, 1055 rue
St. Francois. The public is invited to submit written comments to

comara(@florissantmo.com, or send to:

CDBG Program

Florissant Government Building
1055 rue St. Francois
Florissant, Missouri 63031

For additional information, contact Carol O’Mara, Community Development Director
at (314) 839-7680

Posted this 10" day of February, 2022

M. Carol O’Mara
Community Development, Director




